
MANAGERS REPORT 

January 28, 2013 

 

TO:          MAYOR HORNADAY / HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:    WALT WREDE 

 

UPDATES / FOLLOW-UP  

 

I regret that I did not have the time to prepare a written report for this meeting. The City 

Manager’s Report will be verbal at this meeting and the focus will be almost entirely 

upon the Natural Gas Distribution System Project since we are getting down to crunch 

time if the Council chooses to move ahead.  

   

                  

 

 

 

                                       ATTACHMENTS 

 

 

1. Memorandum re: Emergency Procurement 

2. Letter to tenants: Emergency Appropriation 

3. Letter to Lobbyist re: Council Priorities 

4. Lobbyist Report 

5. Legal Opinion / Condominiums and Assessment Districts                    


